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Dear Kieran 
 
 

At its meeting on 5 March 2020, the Public Accounts Committee considered 

correspondence from Mr Chris Murphy dated 4 March 2020.    

 

In his correspondence, he makes reference to NIAO’s report on Major Capital 

Projects and to a legal challenge that DfI claims has added £11m to the cost 

of the A6  Randalstown to Castledawson Dualling Scheme. Please could you 

provide a detailed breakdown and timeline of this figure?  

 

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
 
Public Accounts Committee 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk 
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